Rider #1 Reclamation

Subject: Rider #1 Reclamation

From: Jason Elkins <Jason.Elkins@longmontcolorado.gov>

Date: 8/29/2018 3:05 PM

To: Paul Herring <paul.herring@topoperating.com>

CC: Brad Schol <Brad.Schol@longmontcolorado.gov>, "chris.canfield @state.co.us"
<chris.canfield@state.co.us>

Hi Paul,

Thanks for the phone call. As we discussed, once you have everything submitted to the COGCC and they have
approved your revised Form 27, from the surface owner’s perspective we are fine with you starting to backfill and
finishing the remediation process. I'm cc’ing Chris Canfield in this message so he knows you and | have discussed this.
Once you have a copy of the approved Form 27, if would wouldn’t mind sending me a copy, that would be
appreciated.

Thanks again,
Jason Elkins, P.E. | Civil Engineer II

City of Longmont | Public Works & Natural Resources
385 Kimbark Street, Longmont, CO 80501

T: (303) 651-8310 | M: (720) 341-9137
longmontcolorado.gov
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